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Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back and I hope you all had a good half term holiday. This term we will be learning about Ancient Egypt in our new topic and I am looking forward to seeing the projects the children have been working on over the last few weeks. We will also be starting rehearsals for our Christmas Nativity – Lights, Camels, Action! Details of dates for this will follow later in the term.
Curriculum 
D&T – Cooking – Egyptian Recipes
RE – Christmas Around the World
Computers – Internet Research on Egyptian topic
PE – Yoga and Dance
Music – Christmas Performance
French – All Around Town – Words and phrases to describe where we live. 
Maths – Shape and Symmetry, Multiplication and Division 

Literacy – Stories from Other Cultures – a unit of work based on The Egyptian Cinderella
Reading at Home
As always, please read with your child at home at least three times a week but ideally every night as part of their daily routine and homework. Please sign their reading records to show you have listened to them and discussed the text. The emphasis in the new curriculum is to read and reread for fluency, expression and a deeper understanding as well as building a larger vocabulary.  Please take your time with the texts so your child really gets to grip with all of the aforementioned. To help learn new vocabulary please talk to your child about the meaning of unknown words and encourage them to use a dictionary to find the meaning of words they do not know.  

Spellings  

The children continue to have spellings to learn so please keep encouraging your child to practise these spellings more than once a week in readiness for the spelling test every Monday.  These will be in their red spelling books and must come with them to school every day in their book bags.

Learn Its

The yellow Learn It books will help your child gain speed with their mental calculations e.g. times tables.  They will initially learn their times tables in order e.g. 1X2, 2X2 etc. and then will be expected to know them off by heart in any order with the corresponding division facts.  

Homework

I am pleased to say that the children have been very conscientious about handing in homework this term. Homework continues to be given out every Friday and it needs to be returned by Wednesday so it can be marked.  We like the children to do their homework as much as possible independently, however please make sure you are aware of the homework they are doing and that they are doing it correctly.  You don’t need to correct every single mistake, but if there is a misconception please address this in order to avoid any confusion.  The homework will be in a folder and a book if your child is in Year 5.  
Many Thanks
Heather Mortimer
